
I strongly oppose any infringement on our ability to protect ourselves, which I believe this bill will do.  When government cuts police, 
delaying the time of response, opens up the prisons and releases criminals, opens up the border to criminals, we are simply not kept 
safe by government.  We need to protect ourselves and our loved ones.  If you want to be able to stop gun violence, you need to get 
rid of gun free zones as those attract criminals who want to shoot a bunch of people and face no resistance for a long time.  The 
people with concealed carry permits are the honest, law-abiding, rule following, work and pay my taxes type of citizens, the good 
guys.  Why punish them because criminals won't obey?  If you want to reduce the victims of violent crime, this is most definitely 
NOT the way to do it.  I strongly opposed SB 554.
Granella Thompson


